
 

 

 

   

 

  

Shastri Indo Canadian Institute 

  

Announcement of Programmes 2025-26 

     

  

 

Greetings 

 

We are pleased to share that the programmes for 2025-26 have been announced. In this cycle of programmes, we 

have strengthened our offerings by introducing and expanding grants to support academic activities such as 

conferences, distinguished lectures, and faculty mobility programmes. These initiatives are designed to advance your 

efforts toward building a more globalised campus and to deepen Canada-India academic linkages. 

 

 

We invite applications for the following programmes 

(please click on each programme title to view details): 
 

 

 Shastri Conference And Lecture Series Grant (SCLSG) 

 Shastri Academic Events Grant (SAEG) 

 Shastri Membership Development Fund (SMDF)  

 Shastri Scholar Travel Subsidy Grants (SSTSG) 

 Saskatchewan-Shastri Conference and Lecture Grants (SK-SCLG) 

Alongside these programmes, SICI will continue to support member institutions in forging new partnerships and 

collaborations at all levels with Indian counterparts and other stakeholders. 
 

 

To widen the reach of these programmes and grants, please disseminate this information on respective 

institutional websites. In addition, please share it through various forums and networks of your university/institution. In 

case of any query, please feel free to connect with SICI officials. 

We look forward to receiving quality proposals from your institute/university 

  

Sincerely, 

Shastri Indo-Canadian Institute 
  

 

Follow Us on Our Social Media channels for New Events & Program Updates 
 

 

 

 

 

 

   

    

 

http://r1249866.shastriinstitute.org/c/l?u=12F28680&e=1A59EA0&c=13124A&&t=0&l=1385E14BC&email=YX%2F4q%2FrpJvEWKUjzpazbN73QZKfKFIar&seq=1
http://r1249866.shastriinstitute.org/c/l?u=12F28681&e=1A59EA0&c=13124A&&t=0&l=1385E14BC&email=YX%2F4q%2FrpJvEWKUjzpazbN73QZKfKFIar&seq=1
http://r1249866.shastriinstitute.org/c/l?u=12F28682&e=1A59EA0&c=13124A&&t=0&l=1385E14BC&email=YX%2F4q%2FrpJvEWKUjzpazbN73QZKfKFIar&seq=1
http://r1249866.shastriinstitute.org/c/l?u=12F28683&e=1A59EA0&c=13124A&&t=0&l=1385E14BC&email=YX%2F4q%2FrpJvEWKUjzpazbN73QZKfKFIar&seq=1
http://r1249866.shastriinstitute.org/c/l?u=12F28684&e=1A59EA0&c=13124A&&t=0&l=1385E14BC&email=YX%2F4q%2FrpJvEWKUjzpazbN73QZKfKFIar&seq=1
http://r1249866.shastriinstitute.org/c/l?u=12F2874D&e=1A59EA0&c=13124A&&t=0&l=1385E14BC&email=YX%2F4q%2FrpJvEWKUjzpazbN73QZKfKFIar&seq=1
http://r1249866.shastriinstitute.org/c/l?u=12F286C8&e=1A59EA0&c=13124A&&t=0&l=1385E14BC&email=YX/4q/rpJvEWKUjzpazbN73QZKfKFIar&seq=1
http://r1249866.shastriinstitute.org/c/l?u=12F286C7&e=1A59EA0&c=13124A&&t=0&l=1385E14BC&email=YX/4q/rpJvEWKUjzpazbN73QZKfKFIar&seq=1
http://r1249866.shastriinstitute.org/c/l?u=12F286C9&e=1A59EA0&c=13124A&&t=0&l=1385E14BC&email=YX/4q/rpJvEWKUjzpazbN73QZKfKFIar&seq=1
http://r1249866.shastriinstitute.org/c/l?u=12F286CA&e=1A59EA0&c=13124A&&t=0&l=1385E14BC&email=YX/4q/rpJvEWKUjzpazbN73QZKfKFIar&seq=1
http://r1249866.shastriinstitute.org/c/l?u=12F286CB&e=1A59EA0&c=13124A&&t=0&l=1385E14BC&email=YX/4q/rpJvEWKUjzpazbN73QZKfKFIar&seq=1

